
Site Coordinator Meeting
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Now through the end of the year

1. Face Coverings - These are still required regardless of CDC’s announcement yesterday as 
we are governed by RSSL and OHA not the CDC. See

2. Building administrators or supervisors: When we have a positive case or someone is 
reporting to you that they have been exposed to a positive case and you need to ask 
them if they are vaccinated. This may impact the decision we make specific to the 
employee. 

3. Teleworking and On-Site Working: Teleworking is not an option for sick employees. The 
only time an employee may telework is if it is pre-approved by me and I will work 
directly with you.  

4. Confidentiality, Speculation/Rumors and COVID positive cases
5. Questions about weekly email to Blake Whitson? 

○ Must transfer these reports back to building administrator in June
6. Vaccination Update

End of year activities:

No volunteers for any activities regardless of whether they are indoors or outdoors

● Elementary Schools
○ Field day may occur should you choose to organize it following all safety 

guidelines and protocols that are currently in place
○ Drive-by neighborhood or school parades are also allowable 

● Middle Schools
○ Jeff will be communicating with you on this soon

● High Schools
○ All graduation activities are taking place outside
○ Spectators determined by county risk level
○ Students on field 6 ft apart
○ If spectators allowed each family will get two tickets to sit in stands
○ Stands marked appropriately

● Technology Turn-in: Steve Menachemson will be sending out an update soon. The 
recommendation will be that all students keep their technology over the summer. 
Collect technology belonging to:

○ Graduating students  
○ Students moving/leaving the district
○ Families who do not want to keep it over the summer

● Textbooks, instruments, etc
○ SSO students - determine your materials’ return plan - similar to last year



Vaccination Update

Work Expectation for 2021/22 


